
Allen C. Gross
Globe Midwest Corporation
26877 Northwestern Hwy., Ste. 120
Southfield, Michigan 48034

Dear Mr. Gross:

Please accept our belated thank you for the fine handling of our
fire claim. We appreciate the assistance we received.

William Hoffman volunteered to review insurance policies for us at
his convenience. We are interested in such a review, especially
our school insurance.

Please advise how we can proceed with this.

In His Service,

DETROIT BAPTIST TEMPLE

Kenneth E. Harris,
Pastor
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